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          March 31, 2020 

Dear South Avenue Families,  

As you have already heard from Dr. Landahl, Governor Cuomo’s most recent executive orders 

pertaining to school closures requires school to remain closed until April 15th, at which time the 

continued closure will be reevaluated.   

During this time, we will be shifting to a Digital Learning Plan.  Our teachers put together 

materials that will be available for pick-up at South Ave tomorrow, April 1, from 9am-2pm.  

The foundation for learning will be Google Classroom.  If you have not already had your child 

log in to Google Classroom with their sign in, please make sure they do.  There is a Parent Guide 

to Google Classroom on the BCSD website under the Community/Parents tab 

(https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1PDVZvie0DnFbFEVFB8U3j89o1mD5BCUXTE6ymb

b9y_k/mobilepresent?slide=id.g4f60ec15fb_1_0).  If you need assistance with your child’s 

Chromebook, you can reach the helpdesk at help@beaconk12.org.  There are also helpful links 

for students here: https://www.beaconk12.org/domain/40.  

In an effort to observe social distancing guidelines, please drive in the bus loop and pull up to the 

Main Entrance doors. We will come out to your vehicle.  Please be prepared with your child's 

name and teacher’s name and we will collect the materials, bring them out, and place them in 

your trunk/back seat.  Please keep in mind that we will be serving breakfast/lunch meals from 

10-10:45am, so if you arrive during that time, please park your car in front of the school on 

South Ave, or in the parking lot to the right of the school and walk up to the Main Entrance.   

If you are unable to pick up your child’s work, please contact the teacher or email me at 

cahill.l@beaconk12.org, and we will set up a way to get the materials to you.   

Our webpage (https://www.beaconk12.org/Domain/13) will be updated with the most current 

information, so please check in regularly.  We are also on Twitter and Instagram - 

#SouthAveElem and will be posting photos from our school community.   

We love you and miss you - and we can’t wait to see you all soon!   

Sincerely,  

 

Laura Cahill 
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